2025-2026 SJS Dress Down Day Policy

In general, PE uniform bottoms, appropriate for the season, are to be worn with the
designated Dress Down Day shirt.

All clothing worn on a Dress Down Day is to be modest and respectful of the Catholic
school environment. When in doubt, please choose the more conservative clothing
option.

If a student chooses not to wear the designated dress down attire, the student is to wear
his or her regular school uniform.

Class Holiday Party Day (Halloween and Valentine’s Day) -

Kindergarten - 8th grade: Students may wear a festive, holiday shirt with PE uniform
bottoms.

PreK and JrK: Teachers will provide instructions for students’ Halloween party attire.

Christmas Party -

Students may dress up for a fun, festive mass and holiday party. Clothes are to be
appropriate for church. PE uniform bottoms are NOT required for this day. Sweatpants,
sweatshirts, shorts, pajamas, and jeans are not appropriate for this day. Leggings and
tights are acceptable with tops or dresses of an appropriate length in the front and back.

Class Shirt Days -
Students may wear their Class shirt with PE uniform bottoms.

Community/Local Support Days (such as Cardinals opening day) or other reward
days -
Students may wear a shirt that matches the designated theme with PE uniform bottoms.

Spring Picture Day -

Students may dress up in an outfit of their choice. Clothes should follow our uniform
guidelines. PE uniform bottoms are NOT required for this day. Sweatpants, sweatshirts,
shorts, pajamas, and jeans are not appropriate for this day. Leggings and tights are
acceptable with tops or dresses of an appropriate length in the front and back.



